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To whom it may concern,

My name is Natalie Sierra, I am a resident of the Madison park Neighborhood, and 
I’m here to demand that you delay the General Plan Update in accordance with 
California law and with the demands of the Santa Ana community.

During the limited, unsuccessful outreach the City has conducted, the City has not 
sufficiently accommodated the needs of EJ communities. There have been multiple 
issues conducting community outreach events online, including the lack of translation 
services, technological difficulties, and a lack of necessary telecommunication 
services within EJ communities.

While we appreciate the effort the city has made to address these issues in recent 
meetings, this does not change the fact that so many community members’ voices 
have been excluded from the process. How can we move forward with the plan 
without including our voices?

Please consider my request to delay the general plan to include more community
input.
-- 
Natalie Sierra 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
Samueli Academy Student Class of 2022
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